
From: KEARY Kevin (CAB-HOGAN) 
Sent: Wednesday 4 May 2016 15:27 
To: CAB HOGAN ARCHIVES 
Subject: FW: SAVE THE DATE Conference European Bee Week 2016 - 14th June 

2016 
Attachments: Draft Programme - European Bee Week 2016 2.pdf 
 
Ladies, 
For invites, recommendation yes. 
Many thanks, 
Kevin. 
 

From:   
Sent: Tuesday, April 26, 2016 12:42 PM 
To: KEARY Kevin (CAB-HOGAN) 
Subject: FW: SAVE THE DATE Conference European Bee Week 2016 - 14th June 2016 
 
Dear Mr. Keary,  
  
Further to my call, please find here the initial email sent to invite the Commissioner to the 
opening of the European Week of Bees and Pollinators.  
  
I believe my colleague had received a negative answer over the phone and also through the 
office of the Vice-President  which was also in contact with the Cabinet 
regarding this invitation.  
  
As indicated, it would be great if the Commissioner could come for the inauguration of the Bee 
Village on the esplanade of the European Parliament (Tuesday, 14th of June from 9.00 – 10.00) 
or / and to the Opening session of the conference in the European Parliament (Tuesday, 14th of 
June 10.00 – 11.00). As mentioned, we are flexible for the schedule and can adapt it if 
necessary.   
  
I attach the draft agenda of the conference. As more and more partners are involved in the 
organisation of the Bee Week, the agenda still has to be finalised in terms of speakers for the 
panels.  
  
The Prince Albert II of Monaco has confirmed his participation to the event and it would be a 
great honour if the Commissioner Hogan can participate as well.  
Mrs Gabriel would be very honoured if the Commissioner could accept the invitation this year.  
  
I remain at your disposal for any further information.  
  
Kind regards,  
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From: GABRIEL Mariya OFFICE  
Sent: 23 February 2016 09:22 
To: HOGAN Phil (EC) 
Cc: RYAN Dermot (EC) 
Subject: SAVE THE DATE Conference European Bee Week 2016 - 14th June 2016 
  
Dear Commissioner Hogan,  
  
As Chair of the “Apiculture & Bee Health” Working Group of the European Parliament 
Intergroup on “Climate Change, Biodiversity and Sustainable Development”, I have the 
pleasure to invite you to the conference I am hosting in the European Parliament in 
Brussels in the framework of the 5th edition of the European Week of Bees and 
Pollinators.  
   
This event has become a key event in the European Parliament since its launch for the 
first time in 2012. Building on our past experience and following the significant 
success of the previous editions, this year conference will take place on Tuesday, 
14th June 2016.  
  
I would be very honoured if you could give opening remarks at the beginning of the 
High-level Conference, as well as at the inauguration of the Bee Village in the Esplanade 
of the European Parliament, prior to the start of the Conference. H. S. H. Prince Albert 
II of Monaco has already confirmed his participation in this year edition. 
  

http://www.eppgroup.eu/
http://www.eppgroup.eu/
mailto:xxxxx.xxxxxxxx@xx.xxxxxx.xx


To this end, I will update you shortly with an indicative agenda and programme. In the 
meantime, I remain at your disposal for any questions you might have. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
Mariya Gabriel 
  
Mariya Gabriel MEP (EPP/GERB) 
Vice-President of the EPP Group 
Head of the Bulgarian EPP Delegation 

  
ASP 8F255 
European Parliament 
Rue Wiertz 60 
B-1047 Brussels 
Tel:  +32 228 45 248  
  
www.mariya-gabriel.eu  
Facebook: Mariya Gabriel 
Twitter: @GabrielMariya 
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